
Sunriver Brewing Company, LLC 
56840 Venture Lane, PO Box 3340   

Sunriver Oregon 97707 
 

 

February 10, 2023 

  
  
Senate Committee on Finance and Revenue 
Oregon State Legislature    
Oregon State Capitol 
900 Court Street NE 
Salem, Oregon 97301 
  
RE: Letter of Support – Extending Sunsets for Oregon Enterprise Zone Tax Abatement program 
  
Dear Senate Committee on Finance and Revenue, 
  
Sunriver Brewing Company, LLC strongly supports SB 134, HB 2066 and HB 2199, which collectively 
extend the sunsets for the Oregon Enterprise Zone program.    
   
The last few years have been particularly difficult for our industry, and we rely on these kinds of 
programs to support the growth of our business.   Our hope is to continue investing in Central Oregon 
and the extension of the Enterprise Zone program is an important factor for us.   
 
The current bills – in both Senate and House presented this session – to extend the Oregon Enterprise 
Zone programing is a top priority for Sunriver Brewing Company. We hope you will join us in supporting 
the extension of this important tool.    
 
 
Respectfully, 

  

 
Karin Devencenzi 
Sunriver Brewing Company 
CEO 


